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PARTY FOR DICK JAY 
Friday, October 10, 4:00pm 

 

 

BOOK LAUNCH 
Sunday, November 8 

details t/b/a 
 

 

ANNUAL MEETING 
Monday, December 7 

venue & time t/b/a 
 

 

HISTORY & HERITAGE WEEK 

February 15-19, 2021 

venues & times t/b/a 
 

 

Attendance at events in the Museum 
will be limited because of COVID. For 
info, call (239) 252-5026. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

September, October, November: 
  Trading Posts of South Florida 

December: 
  Art of Camille Baumgartner 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Besides the Smallwood and Storter Stores, 
the new exhibit “Trading Posts of South 
Florida” includes pioneering locations on 
the east coast and in the hinterland. 
 

You can see the clear graphics and 
interesting artifacts in the Pauline Reeves 
Gallery at the front of the Museum until the 
end of November. 

 

 

PARTY FOR DICK JAY 
We will miss our multi-talented resident artist when Dick Jay moves 

away from the Everglades so we are holding a little farewell party for him 

on Friday, October 10, at 4:00pm in the Museum. Everyone is welcome 

but we will try to keep our distance and expect you to wear a mask. 
 

 

Storter CollectionStorter CollectionStorter CollectionStorter Collection    
The folk art created by Everglades native Rob Storter, 
which depicts life more than 100 years ago in our area, 

is on show at the Marco Island Historical Museum where 

the little Marco cat is also being displayed. The Museum 

is at 180 S. Heathwood Drive. 

 The Friends (FME) negotiated the original purchase 

of the Collection and held fundraisers for several years 

until the County took over in 2007. Items are now 

housed in several of the County Museums. 

EVENTS 

EXHIBITS 
Pauline Reeves Gallery 

 



NEWSLETTER of the Friends of the Museum of the Everglades SEPTEMBER 2020,  page 2 

P.O. Box 677, Everglades City, FL, 34139  ����  www.evergladesmuseum.org ����  FME_98@hotmail.com 

  

The Museum is located at 105 West Broadway, Everglades City, 34139. Telephone (239) 252-5026 

Open to the public Tuesday through Saturday, 9AM to 4 PM – Free Admission. 

FAREWILL 
We were sorry to hear 
that Jimmy Brewer 
passed away recently at 
age 85. He was always 
a popular participant in 
our Museum Birthday 

Party with his funny stories about growing 
up in this area. 

.

MEMBERSHIP NEWS 
It is that time of year again. We are looking for candidates to run for positions on the 

FME Board of Directors. The deadline for nominations is November 9 after which 

ballots will be sent out and the formal election will be held at our Annual Meeting on 

December 7. You can nominate yourself. Email us on FME_98@hotmail.com or call 

president Jaye Brunner at (239) 778-7272. 
 

We are accepting memberships for 2021. You can join or renew with a credit/debit card 

at www.evergladesmuseum.org or fill in the form below to send with a check 

 

What Is FME? 
The Friends of the Museum of the Everglades, Inc, is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit corporation dedicated to keeping history alive at our 

local Museum by providing financial and volunteer support. FME was founded in 1994 by the late Pauline Reeves who spearheaded 

the move to save the old Laundry building which opened on April 26, 1998, as a Collier County Museum. 

 Our DIRECTORS are :    Jaye Brunner     Helen Bryan      Tod Dahlke      Sherry Geiger     Marya Repko     Vicky Wells 
 Our NEWSLETTER is published at least six times per year. It is sent to members by email and is freely available to the public on our website 
       www.evergladesmuseum.org. Comments and contributions are welcome at FME_98@hotmail.com. 
© 2020, Friends of the Museum of the Everglades, Inc. All rights reserved. No part of this newsletter, including pictures, may be reproduced without permission. 
 

Friends of the Museum of the Everglades, Inc. is registered with the State of Florida Department of Agriculture & Consumer Services. 
A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE (800-435-7352) WITHIN 
THE STATE. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE. 

 

        FME MEMBERSHIP (renewable annually)    date ______________________ 

 

Please make check payable to “FME” and send to:  FME Membership, P.O.Box 677, Everglades City, FL, 34139 
 

 ___ Individual ($20)  ___ Family ($30)  ___ Donor ($100)  ___ Sponsor ($500)  ___ Patron ($1,000) 

 ___ Business ($50)  ___ Student ($5) under 18 (birthday __________________)    ___ Extra Donation ($__________) 

 

NAME ______________________________________  EMAIL __________________________________________ 

STREET / P.O.BOX:            ALTERNATE ADDRESS 

____________________________________________  ________________________________________________ 

CITY _______________________________________  CITY ___________________________________________ 

STATE ________ ZIP _________________________  STATE ________ ZIP _____________________________ 

PHONE ____________________________________  PHONE ________________________________________ 

MONTHS AT ALTERNATE ADDRESS: 

__JAN __FEB __MAR __APR __MAY __JUN __JUL __AUG __SEP __OCT __NOV __DEC 
9/20 


